From: haley avila

To: info@slocleanair.org
Subject: ODSVRA
Date: Monday, March 12, 2018 9:10:33 PM

To whom it may concern, | am writing in regards to the dust issue supposedly coming from
the dunes. | feel that is an unfair fight to the people of California and everywhere else that
travels to the Oceano Dunes every year to enjoy the beautiful beach and sand and have good
clean family fun. The other side keeps complaining of the “dust”, but even after testing from
parks and rec it’s been proven there was not any dangerous particles in the dust. It seems these
people on the other side just really want their own private beach and are winning because they
have money to blow on this ridiculous fight. | ask that you would consider the facts about this
“dust” and do not let anyone persuade you or “buy your vote”. Thank you.


mailto:haleyavila50@gmail.com
mailto:info@slocleanair.org

